
 

 

Internal Committee Report 

Planning Advisory Committee 

December 2018 

The Planning Advisory Committee held a Public Participation Opportunity on Monday, 
December 3rd at which time the Committee considered an application by the property 
owner of 150 East Victoria Street for a development agreement to permit the 
conversion of an existing motel to a 10-unit motel with six apartment units.   

 
The Planning Advisory Committee met again on Friday, December 14th and made a 
motion to recommend that Council enter into the development agreement for 150 East 
Victoria Street.  This will go to Council for first reading in January 2019. 
 
 
 


